This year, we will be starting our World Book Day celebrations early!
On Monday 24™ and Friday 28% of February, author and illustrator,
Liz Million will be visiting us. She will tell us what it’s like to be an
author, share some of her books and even share some of her
illustrating tips with us. This will be really useful for our illustration
competition that we will be completing in school.

As always, we will be celebrating all kinds of books, but with a
particular focus on books with illustrations this year. On the day
itself, we will have the opportunity to;
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Dress a potato
This year, rather than dressing yourselves, we'd like you to dress a potato
as one of your favourite story characters! The most creative and wonderful
potatoes will earn their creator a prize! If you'd like to take part, bring your
potato in on World Book Day.
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